
From: weedoo@juno.com 
Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2004 8:52 AM 
To: All Members 
Subject: <no subject> 
 
Dear Member:The next general membership meeting will be Tuesday March 30, 2004 
at 7 PM at the Nampa airport terminal building.  Use the main parking lot, and 
come in the gated entrance north of the building to the west entrance of the 
building. 
 
The programs for the evening will be Dean of Razors Edge. 
 
A/C status: 
 
375 transponder problems, grinding sound may be the starter or fly wheel, parts 
on order. 
 
686, 64L and 29Q - okay 
 
91X finishing up annual 
 
0YD going for annual on the 31st. 
 
Cleaning process of the a/c after your flight will be explained at the meeting. 
 
Plane wash and hangar party will be April 13th starting at 4 PM.  Board meeting 
to follow. 
 
Richard Seamans won the free hour of flying. 
 
Some new members will be presented at the meeting. 
 
 
Sorry for the short newsletter.  The rpoblem with Schedul Master has not been 
corrected. 
 
See you at the meeting,  Daryl Linde Secretary. 
 


